
CITY OF BELLE SLE, FLORIDA 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 

Meeting Date:  February 18, 2025 

 

To:    Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

 

From:    Travis Grimm - Chief of Police 

 

Subject:   Subject: Agreement Extension for Dispatch Services with the Orange County 

Sheriff’s Office (OCSO) 

 

Background:  

 

The Belle Isle Police Department relies on the OCSO for essential dispatching services to ensure 

the effective and efficient coordination of law enforcement responses within the city. The current 

agreement for dispatching services expired on September 30, 2024. To maintain uninterrupted 

dispatch services, it is necessary to approve a new agreement extending the agreement through 

September 30, 2026. Attached to this request are the original agreement, the first addendum, and 

the proposed new agreement for review. The department’s legal team has reviewed and approved 

the agreement, which is now presented to the City Council for approval. 

 

The continued partnership with OCSO is crucial for maintaining reliable communication services, 

emergency response coordination, and operational support for the Belle Isle Police Department. The 

proposed extension ensures stability and continuity of service for the next two years while 

upholding the city’s commitment to public safety. Additionally, the cost of the service has remained 

the same as in the previous contract. 

 

Staff Recommendation and Council Discussion Points:   

 

Approval of the second addendum to extend the dispatching services agreement with the OCSO 

through September 30, 2026. 

 

Discussion Points: N/A 

 

Suggested Motion: "I move to approve the second addendum extending the dispatching services 

agreement with the OCSO through September 30, 2026." 

 

Alternatives: N/A     

 

Fiscal Impact: N/A 

 

Attachments:  
 

 Original Dispatch Services Agreement 

 First Addendum 

 Proposed Second Addendum 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


